
 

 

Monday 23rd September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
 

As part of our Christmas celebrations, we have organised a trip to the pantomime at Harrogate 
Theatre. This year’s pantomime is Beauty and the Beast.  
 

We will be attending an afternoon performance on Wednesday 11th December. We will walk the children 
to Harrogate Theatre for the start of the performance at 2:00 p.m. 

 
The pantomime is expected to finish at 4.30 p.m. so children will need to be collected from the theatre 
at this time. We will communicate the details around collection and expectations closer to the event.  

 
If your child normally attends The Hive on this day, we will walk them back to school and arrive back 

at approximately 5:00 p.m. Please email your year group email address (year1@wes.rklt.co.uk or 
year2@wes.rklt.co.uk) to inform us if your child will need to come back to school. 
 

For the trip, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £13.40 per child. This can be made through 
Arbor “Trips”. However, in the event that a parent is unable to contribute, his/her child will not be 

treated any differently. Through Arbor, you are able to make a payment and also consent to your child 
taking part in the trip. 

 
If the school receives insufficient voluntary contributions, the trip may be cancelled. To ensure we do 
not incur any cancellation costs, we are asking that contributions be made by Wednesday 6th November 

2024.  
 

 
Kind regards, 
 

Hannah Wray 
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